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Ms. Rose Caterini
City Clerk
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71 Main St. W., 1st Floor
Hamilton, Ontario, L8P 4Y5

June 3, 2014

Re: Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority - Appointee Representing the City of
Hamilton

Dear Ms. Caterini:

I would like to thank the City of Hamilton for allowing me the opportunity to serve on the Niagara
Peninsula Conservation Authority's (NPCA) Board of Directors over the past 8 years. It has
been my absolute privilege representing the City of Hamilton. However, I wish to inform you
that I have resigned from the NPCA Board in order to join the organization as a staff member.

I have been employed by the NPCA as their new Chief Administrative Officer and Secretary-
Treasurer.

Again, thank you for the wonderful opportunity.

Kindest Regards,

tf
Carmelo D'Angelo
Chief Administrative Officer
Secretary Treasurer

Cc NPCA Chair Bruce Timms
NPCA Stewart Beattie (City of Hamilton)


